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John H. Amesse Families,

Thank you to all of the families who
attended our Diversity Carnival on
Thursday!  We had so many different
foods from so many countries; and
we were treated to performances by
a few of our talented students and
community members.  We
appreciate all of the families, staff,
and community partners that
contributed.

As we finish up the school year with
class events and parties, as well as
will our annual Field Day celebration;
please make sure that you have
renewed your volunteer application
and background check.  This ensures
that all parent  volunteers that work
work with our students have been
cleared through a basic clearance
protocol.  Reach out to our Front
Office staff at 720-424-9988 if you
have any questions.

Sincerely,
Michael Bateman
Principal, John H. Amesse

Summer Technology Check-out
This year, the Denver Public Schools

district will not be issuing or checking
out computers to students over the

summer.   All devices and chargers will
be checked back into the school and will

be reissued at the beginning of next
school year.  If your family has been

loaned a hot spot for Internet service,
through the district, you may utilize that
over the summer.  Please check in with

our Tech Partner (Ian Miller) with any
questions.  Students who have

damaged devices will be issued fines
based on the damages.  

Communication will be sent home and
fines must be paid in a timely manner.  

NO SCHOOL
for students and staff
on Monday, May 27th

in observance of 
MEMORIAL DAY.
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Voting for Parent Leadership 
for school year 2024-2025

We are looking for parents to serve as
voting members of our parent
leadership group for next year.  The
group oversees and plans events
throughout the school year.  

In addition, they advise school
leadership on the school calendar,
school initiatives, and the annual
budget.  If you are interested, please
send in a completed interest form by
the end of this week.  Then, we will host
a few days of voting for our parent
community during the last week of
school before and after school (and
during events.)

Student Non-Contact Days 
for the 2024-2025 school year

In order to provide staff with time to
anaylyze student results from interims,
to utilize the data anaylysis to plan for
future lessons, and to prepare
communication for families around
assessment; we will have the following
3 Fridays as no school for students
(which is different from other DPS
schools) 
November 1st, February 28th, and April
25th.

Uniform Exchange Days
As students are growing out of their John
H. Amesse uniform shirts, they will need

new ones.  As a service to our school
community, we would like to provide a

forum for families to donate their John H.
Amesse t-shirt and polos to other families;
while having access to t-shirts and polos

in larger sizes for their own students.

This week we invite you to donate John H.
Amesse shirts, polos, or sweatshirts that

no longer fit your students.  We will
organize them and have a table available
in the morning, during events, and after
school  next week for you to “shop” for

your student for next year.  The uniform
policy will remain the same, in that all
students will need to wear a John H.

Amesse shirt or polo each day, and pants,
shorts or a skirt without holes that are no

more than 3 inches above the knee
(shorts/skirts).  For next year, the shirt or

polo can be from any of the approved
John H Amesse styles or a plain light or
dark blue polo.  We will send out more

information regarding ordering
additional shirts or polos for next year.



May
May 22nd- 24th- Health Screenings by
class (Make-ups on 5/24.)
Thursday, May 23rd- (2:45 - 3:45 p.m.)
Kona Ice
Thursday, May 23rd- 4:00-5:00 p.m.
3rd - 5th Music Concert
Friday, May 24th- 5th Grade Skate City
Trip
Monday, May 27th- No School for
Learners and Staff- Memorial Day
Tuesday, May 28th- JHAE Field Day (K -
5th)- Rain Date (Thursday, May 30th)
Wednesday, May 29th- JHAE Field Day
(ECE)- Rain Date (Friday, May 31st)
Thursday, May 30th- Roadrunner Rally
(8:10 - 8:40 a.m.) 

June
Monday, June 3rd- ECE Continuation
(9:00 a.m.) & Kinder Continuation (11:00
a.m.)
Tuesday,June 4th- 5th Grade
Continuation (9:30am) 
Wednesday, June 5th- Last day of
school. (Half-day for students.)

3rd - 5th Grade Music Show

3rd - 5th Grade students will
have their Music Concert on

Thursday, May 23rd from 4:00 -
5:00 p.m.  If your family will be

attending, please be sure to
send in the form that will be

coming home because we have
limited space in the auditorium.


